
 

SOCIAL MEDIA POLICY 

 

District social media platforms exist to promote community involvement, to support student learning 
and staff professional development, and to enhance communication with students, families, staff and 
community. Users are expected to conduct themselves in a respectful, courteous, and professional 
manner.  
 
Board Policy No. 1114 sets content guidelines and addresses privacy rights on District social media 
platforms. The complete policy is available online at 
https://boardpolicies.cusd.com/protected/ArticleView.aspx?iid=5GGUP2&dasi=1B, and in part reads: 
 
“Official District social media platforms may not contain content that is obscene, libelous, or so incites 
students as to create a clear and present danger of the commission of unlawful acts on school premises, 
violation of school rules, or substantial disruption of the school’s orderly operation. Staff or students 
who post prohibited content shall be subject to discipline in accordance with District policies and 
administrative regulations.” 
 
By submitting photos, video and captions, you are granting CUSD permission to publish them in any 
manner the district deems appropriate. Your submission means you have obtained consent of all people 
in your photos or video and have the right to post and use such submission. The district’s social media 
sites are not intended as a limited public forum or otherwise guarantee an individual’s right to free 
speech and comments in violation of the district’s policies can be removed.   
 
If you find any posts objectionable or offensive, please contact the administrator at info@cusd.com. 


